
Date: 09 September 2018 

To: CAO 

FROM: RIVERVIEW FIRE CHIEF 

RE: TENDER 18-24 REPLACEMENT OF TWO MONITOR/DEBIBRILLATOR DEVICES. 

A tender was sent out for the replacement of two monitor/defibrillator devices. Two suppliers 

submitted a bid. 

The results are as follows: 

Supplier Cost+ HST 

Stryker Canada LP $30,008.96 
Braemed Ltd $61,355.75 

After a review of both submissions, I recommended we award this tender to Stryker Canada LP. The cost 

will be $30,008.96 which is below the allotted budget of $45,000. 

Denis Pleau 

Riverview Fire Chief 

I support the recommendation of the Fire Chief to purchase two monitor/defibrillator devices from 

Stryker Canada LP. 

Colin Smith, CAO 


